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Post-Election Audit 

 
 
Public notice is hereby given that an audit of the ballot batches designated by 
the State of Utah for Summit County regarding the 2024 Democratic Presidential 
Election will take place at 2:00 PM on Monday, March 11, 2024, at the Summit 
County Courthouse, 60 North Main, Coalville, Utah. The public is invited to 
attend. 
 
 


